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Memo 

To:  Health Officer  

 

From:  Michele Decoteau, Town Planner 

Date: February 15, 2023 

Case:   SP #2023 – F-004-3 

Meeting Date: March 16, 2023 

 

 

Please review this application and respond to the Planning Board with comments. 

 

This is an application by Ian and Elizabeth Sarbacker for a site plan on F-004-3 (1.44 acres). They are 

proposing to move their business, Flawless Floors, to Brookline and to add a 2,200 square foot building, 

driveway and parking for 11 vehicles. This lot is in the Commercial/Industrial District. 

 

The Planning Board will review this case on March 15, 2023, at 7:00 PM at the Brookline Town Hall 

during a regular meeting of the Board.  If you have any questions, please contact the Planning 

Department at MDecoteau@BrooklineNH.us or (603) 672-3355 x 215. 

 

Comments:  

The leaching system uses the Enviro-Septic product that has a patent pending. Does the Planning 

Board/Department have any prior experience with approval of this particular leaching system such that 

feedback could be provided on its effectiveness and/or any known issues? 

 

Design plan is otherwise well prepared and no known issues appear to be present that would be of 

concern from a public health perspective. 

 

 

 

No comments:  

 

Signature: Abigail J. Reville, Health Officer  

Date: 03.06.2023 
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